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CAMPUS MINISTRY NOTICE BOARD
Rev. Monte Peters 450-2883 or 459-5673 

Rev. Neville Cheeseman 454-3525 or 454-6507 
Mr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 

Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3
Coffee. Cookies and Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 

2:00 - 5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink 
some coffee, have some cookies and talk about what's 
important. Monte Peters' Residence, Apt 2 Bridges 
House. All welcome.

Workshop Productions is presenting Bertoldt Brecht's "The Caucasian Chalk 
Circle" directed by John Ruganda. March 17-18 8:00 p.m. Memorial Hall. $2.00 
students, $3.00 all others. A MUST SEE.

Orientation *89 will be holding its 3rd General Meeting Sunday, April 2nd 1989. 
This is the absolute last chance to obtain an application form. O.k., so we said this 
last time but now we are really mean it. Location is MacLaggen 105. All 
welcome.

The UNB Film Society presents D.W. Griffith's Intolerance (1916) on Saturday 
and Sunday March 18 and 19 at 8:00 p.m. in Tilley 102. Memberships available at 
the door.

Nursing Grad Class 1989 is having a bake sale Wednesday, March 22 1130-1330 
at Head Hall, Main entrance.

STU Psychology Science Fair: March 31st, 11 a.m. - 6 p.m., South Gym, 
Admission is free. 100 exhibitions.

The UNB Awards Office has just received notification from Ottawa that the Second 
Term Canada Scholarship payments will not be mailed out until the END OF 
MARCH. The payments will be mailed to the students permanent address.

Mission *89: Sunday Evening 7:00 pm - A story of passion... of betrayal... of 
denial... of forgiveness; Monday Evening 7:00 pm - Focus on love... giving., 
forgiving; Tuesday Evening 7:00 pm - Dramatization of Gospel... Music... Slide 
Presentation... Visual Reflection; Wednesday Evening 7:00 pm - Prime time 
television at its Best! ...controversial quests... betrayal and forgiveness... denial 
and faith... hatred and love! Tonight's episode: Belonging and Community, studio 
doors open at 6:45 pm, all welcome! Thursday Evening 7:00 pm - Mass for Holy 
Thursday with its special ceremonies; Good Friday - Afternoon service at 3 pm, 
Evening 7 pm - Dramatization of the Way of the Cross... a time of personal 
reflection. All takes place at STU Chapel.

Continued from page 8

Marriage Preparation Workshop: contemplating marriage? 
UNB Campus Ministry is presenting a one-day 
"workshop" on marriage preparation. Saturday April 8. 
Registration by April 1. Call Campus Ministry Office for 
more information.

Inter-Varsitv Christian Fellowship: Meeting every Tuesday 
evening &:30 pm, Tartan Lounge in Alumni Memorial 
Building.

Forum on Faith: Celebrating our Festivals: "Passover: 
Traditional and New Directions". Presented by Peter and 
Marilyn Leighton. St. Paul's United Church, Sunday 
evenings 7:30 pm.

A Celebration of the Seder Meal will be held on 
Thursday March 23, 5:30 pm. The evening includes a 
meal, drama and music. Cost is $7.50 per person. 
Reserve your place at the Seder Table by calling the St. 
Paul's United Church Office (458-1183) Passover 11 are 
welcome.

Student Christian Movement: The SCM group will meet on 
Sunday at 4:30 pm at Monte's place for supper and 
discussion of the "Kairos document", all are welcome. 
For any one seeking a copy of the document please call 
John Valk 459-5962.

/Vorship Services
Ecumenical Service. Lenten Service. Sunday March 19, 

6:30 pm. Old Arts Chapel. All welcome.
Catholic Masses. Saturday 5:00 pm. Old Arts Chapel. 

Sunday Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm (St. Thomas 
Chapel)

Anglican Eucharist. Sunday 11:00 am, Tues and Wed 
12:30. Old Arts Chapel.
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our Student Union will join the 
Canadian Federation of Students. I 
believe it is in our best interests to join 
C.F. S. There is a minor cost of $4 per 
student each year but we gain important 
benefits. Our C.F.S. dues will help 
increase C.F.S.'s ability to lobby the 
federal government on behalf of 
Canadian post-secondary students. As 
members, UNB students will receive 
student discounts across Canada. We 
stand to gain much from joining C.F.S.

If elected, I will do my best to 
represent the concerns of all UNB 
students as well as to work towards a 
productive, successful student council. I 
urge you all to exercise your right to 
veU- on March 20; a student union is 
incomplete without students.

cost of becoming a member. Seven 
benefits to becoming a member of the 
CFS have been outlined in The 
Brunswickan. As well, I feel that an 
increased role in CFS policy making by 
UNB would lead to further benefits in the 
future.

Election day is Monday, March 20. 
Your support would be greatly appreci­
ated. Thank you.

STUDENT-AT-LARGE

Notice 
to all

Bruns Staff:
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I'm Maik Dykcman and I’m one of the 
candidates running for Student-At- 
Large. I'm a 2nd year Business student 
and I've also lived in residence for two 
years. I'd like to briefly summarize my 
experience related to student councils 
and I' mention two issues that affect

he

Elections for the position of Editor-in-Chief

will be held at Today's General Meeting. Be 
there.

I UNB students.
As the name implies, a Student-At- 

, I Large represents all UNB students in
! matters brought before our student 
! council. I feel that my experience fits

................................. .....................................this position. I was the president of the
Hi! My name is David Nelligan and I'm Woodstock High School student council 

running for Student-at-Large. I'm cur- during my senior year and I was also 
rently in my last year of Business and I'm active in W.H.S.'s social and school

spirit committees at that time. Here at 
UNB, I was one of the Deputy Returning

As a Student-at-Large, I feel it is Officers who organized the Fall 1988 non-biased, it is a very important 
important to not only represent all stu- Student Union election. As well, I was balance to the council. The student-at- 
dents as a whole, but also to place extra developing a series of recommendations large representative is supposed to 
attention on groups whose needs are not as to how our Student Union can help present the views of the general student 
directly addressed by faculty reps. Such deal with the problems AIDS poses to populace to the council, in other words, 
groups include International students, our university. I’ve really enjoyed the he/she is a liaison between student and

work I’ve done for the student Union and government. In order to present the
students' view, there must be effective 
communication between both the 

Campus Entertainment is one of the students and the council.
Open discussion is the key to

involved and active with the needs this year live entertainment has suffered solving problems in campus 
of its student members. Furthermore, a from poor attendance. The local bar government. I urge any student to talk 
stronger cohesiveness amongst its union scene provides tough competition for with any elected councillor throughout 
members will be promoted. live acts and other campus events have the year. The councillors are there to

CFS is one of the major campaign conflicted with Campus Entertainment, serve you so use them to the fullest 
issues and therefore should be addressed. l*6 effective, I believe that Campus degree. They are the people with the 
I hold the belief that UNB would greatly Entertainment must focus on fewer power to change UNB. Just talk to a 
benefit from joining the Canadian Feder- musical events which feature better- councillor and, I promise, we will all 
ation of Students; much more so than the known musical acts. Weekly movies and listen: that s communication.

Hi! My name is Chantille Hanley, a 
candidate for the position of Student-at- 
Large.

large, I will not be associated with 
only certain groups of students, such as 
Arts students, engineering students or 
science students. The student-at-large 
expresses the personal views of the 
average student no matter what faculty 
hc/she is in. Because this position is
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First our land, now our educationities returning next year to complete my 
degree in computer Science.e.

Follow the beat of the drum, walk with us for;s

CONTINUING ABORIGINAL 
EDUCATION

ie

mature and part-time students as well as 
various other groups who have special I want to do my part to make it a 
needs. successful organization next year. In front of the Provincial Legislature, Queen Street 

Wednesday, March 22, at 1:45

Join us! Share the responsibility and 
vision for a better future.

Complete the circle

As a member of council, I will exert 
effort to have the Student Union become 1)651 ideas ever introduced at UNB but
more
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